
 

 

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILKAMEEN 
 
INFORMATION RELEASE 
 
September 14, 2020 
 

Campbell Mountain Landfill fire update 
 

 
The Campbell Mountain Landfill is operating normally on September 14 following a fire in a 
commercial yard waste pile. The fire was reported just after 10:30 pm on September 13, 2020. 
Penticton Fire Department responded to the site and crews remained until around 3:00 am.  
 
Heavy equipment operators at the landfill helped smother the fire and bury remaining embers. 
There was no damage to structures or equipment. The cause of the fire is not known at this time.  
 

#### 
 
For further information, please call 250-492-0237 or email info@rdos.bc.ca 
 
 
 
  
Karla Kozakevich, Chair 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CivicReady® Mass Notification System – sign up for routine and emergency notifications: https://emergency.rdos.bc.ca/civic-ready/ 


